
 

Document: 6486-0671 
EnviroForensics, LLC 
N16W23390 Stone Ridge Drive, Suite G, Waukesha, WI 53188 

Phone: 317-972-7870      Fax 317-972-7875 

August 17, 2017 

 

 

Ms. Jennifer Borski 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

625 East County Road Y, Suite No. 700 

Oshkosh, WI  54901-9731 

 

Re: Appleton Wire, Former Albany International Chrome Plant – Appleton, WI 

 Request for Time Extension 

 BRRTS# 02-45-000015 

 

Dear Ms. Borski: 

 

EnviroForensics, LLC requests a time extension of two (2) weeks for delivery of the NR 716 Site 

Investigation Report (SIR) and revised Groundwater Monitoring Plan (GMP) that will 

accompany the SIR.  The reason for extension is that we would like to sample the site monitoring 

wells one more time before reaching our conclusions.  Twenty three additional groundwater 

monitoring wells were installed this past May, and were first sampled in early June.  We are 

planning to sample the wells again the last week of August.  It will take two (2) weeks for the 

laboratory analytical to be completed. 

 

The original due date for the SIR and GMP is October 12, 2017.  We wish to extend the due date 

to October 26, 2017.    

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, feel free to contact me at 414-982-

3988, or by email at wfassbender@enviroforensics.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

EnviroForensics, LLC 

 

 

 

 

Wayne Fassbender, PG, PMP 

Senior Project Manager 

 

Cc (via email):  

Benton Selzel, WDNR  

JP Hammerton, Albany International 

Joe Gaug, Albany International

mailto:wfassbender@enviroforensics.com

